
* 

Dallas School District is seeking to gather information from parents, students, 

businesses, community partners and the general public to help inform the 

direction the district will move toward over the next three years.   

Your input is very much needed AND appreciated?  Your survey answers will 

be completely anonymous.  The survey should take only five minutes to 

complete.   

Thanks to a generous donation from a local community partner, we are 

incentivizing participation by offering gift cards to local businesses to 

randomly selected survey participants.  More information on how to enter 

your name into the drawing will be provided at the end of the survey.   

A report summarizing the responses from the 

questions will be submitted to the Dallas 

School District Board of Directors and Strategic 

Planning Team and shared with the public via 

the Dallas School District website.  The survey is 

part of our comprehensive effort to improve 

the district’s public schools through the devel-

opment and implementation of a multi-year 

strategic plan.  

Use the QR code above or this link to access the survey:  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/R8HVS35 

Open until January 31, 2021 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/R8HVS35

